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Dear Governor Sununu, 
 
CC: NH-PUC, NH-DOE 
 
I understand the Public Utilities Commission will soon release an Order regarding PUC 
Docket DE 22-060 on Changes to the Current Net Metering Tariff Structure.  
 
I strongly urge the PUC to accept the Settlement Agreement filed by the three investor-
owned electric utilities, Clean Energy NH, the Conservation Law Foundation (CLF), the 
Office of the Consumer Advocate (OCA), and the NH Hydro Association.  
 
Granite Staters need the freedom to produce some or all of their electricity and receive fair 
compensation for any surplus energy they supply to the grid.  
 
Locally, I am supporting efforts to bring a solar project to Sunapee to help defray the 
operational costs at our Waste Water Treatment Plant. I see the benefits derived from 
similar projects around the state. Now is no time to backtrack on net metering. 
 
As a concerned citizen and supporter of clean energy initiatives, I've copied the PUC Clerk 
to have my support for the Settlement Agreement entered into the docket. 
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Bushueff 
 
 


